
PAGE 1

September 2022

planning to help reduce flooding in Bonbeach, with drainage upgrades at the Bonbeach 

Sports Reserve 

footpaths, and drainage network to support the 

current and future needs of our community.

To reduce the impact of regular flooding in properties and public roads in Bonbeach, we are 

planning to make significant drainage improvements at the Bonbeach Sports Reserve. The 

Bondi Road Outfall Drain project is one upgrade

drainage for Bonbeach. The Sports Reserve works will be delivered in two stages, with 

Stage One to commence in autumn 2023 and Stage Two to follow in late 2023-2024.

Stage One works will include the construction of a concrete pumping station, located in the 

parking area outside the existing Council depot.

Stage Two works will include constructing an outfall drain that will connect the drainage 

system at the end of Bondi Road to the Melbourne Water drain to the east of Oval 5 at 

Bonbeach Sports Reserve, as per the attached plan.  

During construction works, we will restrict access to some pedestrian and sporting areas for short periods, but 

aim to minimise disruption and provide adequate signage for alternative pathways.

Closer to the time of construction, an additional bulletin will be provided, with detailed information on who to 

contact while works are underway. 

We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these improvements for 
the community.

Further information

For further information relating to this project please contact Glenn Olin, Drainage Strategy and Future Works 

Coordinator via email info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on  1300 653 356.

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit: 

https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/council/projects-and-works/planned-works-and-maintenance




